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The City of Turner would like to express our support for this bill.  Small cities many 

times have difficulty paying for the engineering to develop a grant ready project and 

then have trouble finding matching funds.  This bill would be extremely helpful by 

lowering matching requirements. 

 

The bill also would fix a probably inadvertent inequity with matching requirements.  

Right now, for a $1,000,000 project, a large city and a small city pay the same match, 

even though the larger city has way more resources available. 

 

Thank you for your consideration for a bill that would help small cities provide better 

services to their citizens. 

 

Scott McClure 

City Administrator 

City of Turner 


